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MR ROLLIN’S WEEKLY MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and the Willow Green Community, 

 

It’s been another joyful and energetic week at Willow Green as we continue to make the 

most of our final half term together.  This week, we were thrilled to see the whole school 

come together for our Sports Days and what a success they were!  EYFS and KS1 kicked 

off the week on Monday with a fantastic afternoon of activity, followed by an equally 

exciting KS2 Sports Day on Wednesday.  From speed and strength to balance and 

teamwork, every child gave their all and made us incredibly proud with their enthusiasm 

and sportsmanship.  

 

A huge thank you to families who came along to cheer the children on - your support 

made the events even more special. 

 

Looking ahead, we’re already excited for next week’s Summer Fayre, which promises to 

be a fun-filled celebration for all.  Thank you, as always, for your continued support and 

encouragement.  It’s a real pleasure to share these wonderful moments with you as we 

head towards the end of the year. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mr. Rollin 

Head of Willow Green Academy 

 

 

PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES: 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

A quick reminder to all families about our uniform expectations: children should wear full 

school uniform each day, including plain black footwear.  We appreciate your continued 

support in helping pupils take pride in their appearance and represent Willow Green 

smartly and consistently. 

 

SPORTS DAY 
This week, Willow Green was full of energy and excitement as we held our fantastic Sports 

Days.  EYFS and Key Stage 1 kicked things off on Monday, followed by Key Stage 2 on 

Wednesday, with all children taking part in a carousel of activities designed to showcase 

their speed, strength and balance.  It was a real celebration of teamwork and sporting 

spirit and we were incredibly proud of the effort, enthusiasm and encouragement shown 

by all pupils.  A big thank you to the families who came along to support - it made the 

days even more special. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER FAYRE 

We’re now just a few days away from our much anticipated Summer Fayre, taking place 

next week!  A big thank you to everyone who supported our recent non-uniform day - 

we’re so grateful for your generous donations, which will help make the event a real 

success.  The fayre promises to be a fun-filled celebration for our whole school community, 

with plenty of activities, stalls and entertainment for all to enjoy.  We’re really looking 

forward to welcoming families and friends to join us for what is sure to be a memorable 

afternoon. 
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CLASS DOJO 

A quick reminder that Class Dojo is used to celebrate learning and share Dojo points, but 

for messages about behaviour, absence, or concerns, please use our usual channels - 

speak to staff at drop-off/collection, contact the school office, or email 

info@willowgreen.org.uk. For messages to specific teachers, kindly title them FAO the class 

teacher - This helps keep communication clear and consistent for everyone. 

 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR 

We have an open position for a Lunchtime Supervisor.  If you or someone you know might 

be interested, you can find full details at https://deltatrust.org.uk/careers-with-delta/.  

Applications close on Sunday 6 July 2025. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception: 83% 

Year 1: 96% 

Year 2: 95% 

Year 3: 92% 

Year 4: 87% 

Year 5: 93% 

Year 6: 89% 
 

KEY DATES 
 

26.06.25: Summer Fayre - starting at 3:30pm 

01.07.25: Year 2 Class trip to Lotherton Hall 

03.07.25: Upper KS2 Delta Games – selected students 

04.07.25: Transition Morning - spent with new class teacher 

09.07.25: Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 2pm 
14.07.25:  Music Festival for selected children at Education house 
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